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March 15, 2017 
 
 
Dear Friend of Palisades Jewish Early Childhood Center,  
 
Every spring Palisades Jewish Early Childhood Center (PJECC) hosts an annual parent and 
community event. The funds raised throughout the evening are used to support a different 
project every year.  This year, the funds raised during this wonderful and exciting night will 
allow us to redesign the school’s playground. 
 
We hope you will not only attend the event, but also consider a contribution to our auction. 
Your support will enable us to provide our local children with a facility where they can both 
learn indoors and outdoors, giving them an all-around enriching school experience. 
 
This year, our on-site silent and live auctions will be held at the Palisades Jewish Early 
Childhood Center on Sunday, April 30, 2017. In addition to the gratification of knowing that 
your contribution is directly impacting a child’s growth while attending school, donating to 
our auction will also provide you with an opportunity to attract new patrons to your business 
as well as strengthen relationships with current patrons. 
 
Thank you for considering participating in our annual auction. Attached to this letter you will 
find an auction donation form. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  
 
We look forward to your support! 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Laura Rose 
Toni Goldberg 
Rosa Wachs  
Auction Chairs 

 
Palisades Jewish Early Childhood Center is a registered 501(c)(3) organization 

eligible to receive tax deductible charitable gifts. 
Our Tax ID number is 77-0600595. 

 
Questions?   laurarose2@gmail.com  310-922-5264 

cestantoinette@gmail.com  310-776-0603
 rosawachs@gmail.com  310-500-8050 
    


